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What is the Engineering Drawing
Submission Requirement Policy?

Comprehensive list of drawing standards for 
engineering design submissions

Details for the types of drawings, detailed 
content, formatting, and appearance.

Consulting Engineers, on behalf of 
Developers, prepare drawings based on 
these requirements.

Submissions are reviewed for construction 
approval and record intake.



Purpose of Policy

Required information is provided with 

consistent formatting and detailing to a 

defined minimum standard.

Supports established operational and 

asset management practices.

Ensures consistent appearance and 

quality for engineering drawings of 

City-Owned infrastructure.



Why Rescind the Policy?
 Current policy for a paper intake system, not 

for digital and future automated practice.

 City uses a digital GIS platform to visualize 

and store infrastructure asset data. 

 Various types of infrastructure with dozens 

of unique attributes (pipe size, material, etc.)

 Frequent and highly technical information to 

Council for approval is less efficient than an 

interdepartmental committee for changes.



What will it be replaced with?

Council Policy would be replaced with Administration Policy

Administration Policy will include:

 Updated standards for future automation of data collection,

 Evaluation committee that reviews changes,

 Sign-off by General Manager, Infrastructure

Council approval no longer required for changes



Next Steps

 Rescind Council Policy 265

 Amend Bylaw 7900 – Subdivision, 
Development & Servicing Bylaw

 Staff will finalize development and 
implement Administration Policy

 Consultation with Industry 
Stakeholders



Questions?


